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EDITORIAL 
 

 

End of Another Great Year With NMCA  
 

Once again It’s December and time for a new group of officers to take over the reins of NMCA. Those of us 
who have been your Council for 2008 thank everyone for the privilege of working with you to make 2008 
another terrific year full of great caravans, dinners and surprises. We all hope that 2009 is as much fun for the 
new officers! 
 

On A Lighter Note 
 
I also wanted to share the fun we had at our annual Award’s Banquet @ Romano’s Macaroni Grill. We 
squeezed about 44 folks into their banquet room, literally. The food was wonderful and finding out who our 
Person of the Year for 2008 is was pretty special too. You couldn’t have made a better choice folks. Lori 
Jordan worked overtime to make sure that all the t’s were crossed and the i’s dotted for all of our events this 
year. I also want to congratulate Donnie Marchi on his win for Vice President; we didn’t know the outcome of 
this office until the Banquet.  
 
Now we will probably all be putting our Vettes to bed for the winter hibernation. So until next Spring when the 
caravans begin again, here’s hoping that all of you have a wonderful Merry Christmas and a very happy New 
Year. 
 
NMCA is proudly sponsored by Mark’s CASA Chevrolet, 7201 Lomas NE, Albuquerque, NM (under NEW 
ownership) 
 

COMING ATTRACTIONS 
Be sure to keep checking the website under Events Schedule for further details on all upcoming 
events/functions. 
 

NEWS YOU CAN USE! 

All General Meetings are held on the 3rd Friday of each month; 6 p.m. during the winter months @ CASA. All 
Council Meetings are 10 days prior to the General Meeting location TBA & ALL members in good standing are 
welcome to join us. So using the information above, mark your calendars, so you don’t miss a thing! 
NMCA membership forms (new/renewal) can be found on the website ww.nmcorvette.org 
 
Corvette for sale? Corvette parts for sale? Looking for a Corvette? Check out the website and list your 
Vette and/or Vette parts for sale, for free to members. This is a great way to advertise the Corvette you 
wish to sell! 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
As you can see, there are still positions to be filled on the Council. See Steve Hopkins if you are 
interested in participating. 
 
NMCA Elected Officers for 2009: 
 
President – Steve Hopkins  
Vice President – Donnie Marchi  
Treasurer – Lori Jordan  
Secretary – Cindy Hopkins 
Governor – Robert O’Keefe 
Activities – Steve Otero 
 

NMCA Appointed Officers for 2009: 
 
Membership ? 
CIA ? 
Newsletter ? 
Tech Chair ? 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Suzanne Monroy, Secretary, NMCA 
 

 
THAT’S IT FOR THIS MONTH! 

 
SAVE THE WAVE! 

 


